
 

 
26th November 2015 
 
 
Dear Frankie, 
 
All of us at Me too & Co are absolutely thrilled that JVA Brokers chose us to receive your support. 
Such a generous gift will help us to keep supporting some of the most disadvantaged children and 
their families in our area. We have recently started a new project where we bring in a mobile kitchen 
to our venue so that children can learn cooking skills, life skills really, along with their families, in a 
way that is adapted to their needs. These can include physical impairments, behavioural or 
emotional impairments, and dietary concerns as a result of other diagnosis (Crohn’s disease for 
example).  
 
Parents and children have told us this has been one of the most rewarding sessions we’ve offered, 
bringing then together in a way that isn’t always possible in a home kitchen setting. We don’t have 
any grant funding for this and the sessions cost Me too & Co £600 each, so your wonderful donation 
will allow us to provide almost 6 sessions! Our families will be so pleased to know there are more 
cooking skills opportunities on the way.  
 
We would be really delighted if you’d like to come and visit us. I will send you through some dates 
after Christmas when you can come and see the sessions in action.  
 
We rely entirely on fundraising and grants to carry out our work. Again, our very sincere thanks for 
making such a difference to the support we can offer our families.  
 
Best wishes, 
Jo  
 
 
Jo Saucek 
Charity Administrator 
Me too & Co 
 
07921552519 
jo@metooandco.org.uk 
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